
 
 
TRAVEL ADVISORY 
September 28, 2018 
 

PennDOT to Replace 12 Cross Pipes under Roundtop Road 
Roundtop Road to be closed most weekdays in October, 6:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

 
Harrisburg, PA – Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) Dauphin County 
maintenance announced today that next week, weather permitting, a crew will begin a project to 
replace 12 metal drainage cross pipes under Roundtop Road in Londonderry Township. 
PennDOT advises motorists that Roundtop Road may be closed to through traffic most 
weekdays in October from 6:00 AM – 6:00 PM: 
 

 October 3-5, between Schoolhouse Road and Route 341 (Colebrook Road) to replace 
three cross pipes,  

 October 10-30, along State Game Lands No. 246 between Schoolhouse Road and 
Waltonville Road to replace nine cross pipes. 

 
Highway maintenance workers will excavate the roadway and remove the existing corrugated 
metal pipes, replace them with plastic pipes, form inlet boxes, and reestablish the roadway. 
During the closure, detours using Schoolhouse Road and Colebrook Road will be available for 
motorists. PennDOT will return next summer to resurface the roadway between Colebrook Road 
and Waltonville Road with a Superpave asphalt leveling course. 
 
Roundtop Road, officially designated as State Route 2005, averages more than 1,800 vehicles 
traveled each day between Schoolhouse Road and Waltonville Road. 
 
For more information on projects occurring or being bid this year, those made possible by or 
accelerated by the state transportation funding plan (Act 89), or those on the department’s Four 
and Twelve Year Plans, visit www.projects.penndot.gov.  
 
Subscribe to PennDOT news in Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Lancaster, Lebanon, 
Perry, and York counties at www.penndot.gov/District8. 
 
Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting 
www.511PA.com. 511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay 
warnings, weather forecasts, traffic speed information, and access to more than 860 traffic 
cameras, 99 of which are in the Midstate. 
 
511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 
calling 5-1-1, or by following regional twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: Mike Crochunis, 717-705-2619, 717-418-5017 (cell) 
 
Source: PennDOT Engineering District 8 
 

http://www.projects.penndot.gov/
http://www.penndot.gov/District8
http://www.511pa.com/


Editor’s Note: Please refer to the accompanying project location map. 
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